
COMMENT SHEET

NAME:

NOTE: Please complete and place in the “Comments” box or mail to Tony Sherrard at the address on the back of 
the comment sheet by Monday, August 26, 2013. All comments are part of the project record and are available for 
viewing by the public and media.

     Please add me to the mailing list for this State Road 542 project.

ADDRESS:

We encourage your comments regarding this project.
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Tony Sherrard
Project Manager
Florida Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 1249
Bartow, Florida 33831


